

1-1-1Tsushima-naka, Kita-ku, Okayama 700-8530 Japan Tel. +81-86-252-1111 Fax. +81-86-252-5022

Date: February 21, 2022

Prof. MA Huaide
President
China University of Political Science and Law
25 Xitucheng Lu, Haidian District,
Beijing, China 100088

Dear Prof. MA Huaide:

We Okayama University wish to congratulate China University of Political Science and Law on celebrating its 70th anniversary. On behalf of Okayama University, I would like to show our respect to China University of Political Science and Law for playing a significant role as a leading university not only in China but also in the world.

China University of Political Science and Law and Okayama University have developed active interchange for a long time. We reached an inter-university agreement in 2015, and concluded appendices in 2016.

Every year, our students visit your university using "International Legal Affairs and History Seminar". We appreciate allowing them to have discussions with your students and experience Chinese culture. We would like to continue students and faculty exchanges.

I do hope the prosperity of China University of Political Science and Law and intensification of our friendship.

MAKINO Hirofumi

President

Okayama University